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April 27, 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians, and Community Members-at-Large, 
 
I need to inform you that Blue Ball Elementary School will shift learning from in-person to all 
remote-learning for the remainder of this week, Wednesday, April 28, 2021 through Friday, 
April 30, 2021 due to COVID cases (five learners) at the school and in keeping with the 
Governor’s Orders and Department of Health direction.  All Blue Ball Elementary building after 
school activities are cancelled through, Sunday, May 2, 2021.  Please Note: Multiple Disabilities 
Support (MDS) classes will resume on site, Friday, April 30th.  All other learners will return to 
school on Monday, May 3, 2021.  Teachers will teach from home on Wednesday, April 28th and 
Thursday, April 29th and from their classrooms on Friday, April 30th.  The shift provides the 
District time to ascertain and complete contact tracing and to thoroughly clean the school with 
increased focus in the areas affected by these cases. 
 
We continue to adhere to the Governor’s Orders, the Pennsylvania Department of Health 
direction, and Penn Medicine guidance.   
 
Please periodically check the district website for updates should they be necessary. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
  
 
Robert M. Hollister, Ed.D. 
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